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DEFENSE TECHNICAL INFORMATION CENTER
8725 JOHN J. KINGMAN RD, STE 0944
FT. BELVOIR, VA 22060-6218

APR 5 201

Mr. John Greenewald, Jr.

Dear Mr. Greenewald:

This is in response to your email dated March 14, 2011 (enclosure 1) requesting document
ADA140629. Under Department of Defense (DoD) rules implementing the FOIA, published at
32 CFR 286, your request was categorized as “other.”

Document ADA 140629 is approved for public release and provided at enclosure 2. For your
information, we have initiated action to have the document processed in order to enable it to be
viewed and/or downloaded in full text through the DTIC Online Public Technical Reports
website at http://www.dtic.mil/dtic/search/tr/index.html. Once that process is completed
(approximately 2 weeks), you can visit the above site and follow the instructions below: In the
“Search for” box, type the full document number as it’s written above (ADA140629), then click
the “Search” button; last, in the Accession Number field, click on the link “View Full Text

(pdf)”.

To date, there are no assessable fees for services from the Defense Technical Information Center
(DTIC). Please understand that other members of the public may submit a FOIA request for
copies of FOIA requests received by this office, or the names of those who have submitted
requests. Should such occur, your name and, if asked for, a copy of your request will be
released; however, your home address and home telephone number will not be released. Other
private citizens who have obtained your name by using such a request may contact you;
however, correspondence from the Defense Department about your request will be on official
letterhead. Please contact me at (703) 767-9194 or Mr. Michael Hamilton at 703-767-9204 if
you have any questions. Thank you for your interest in obtaining information from DTIC.

Sincerely,

M% Qkera

2 Enclosures KELLY D. AKERS
FOIA Program Manager










































































































































